
We have been learning all about People Who Help Us this 

half term. We have been learning about postal workers, 

firefighters, police officers and doctors/nurses. We have 

loved dressing up and role-playing the different occupa-

tions and have been using the topic to help us to learn how 

to write letter shapes and numbers. We have also been 

thinking about how we can help each other by being kind 

and helpful friends. 

For one of our educational visits we visited the fire station! 

We had a very exciting time trying on the fire fighter equip-

ment and even got to have a go with the water hose! 
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We have also been writing letters to our families. We then went to the post office to buy some stamps  and 

put our letters in the post box ready to be delivered by the postal workers! 

NEWSLETTER 

Early Years & Primary Department 

Marjory Kinnon School 

Summer 1 - 2018/19 



Early Years News 

This half-term we have been very busy in Caterpillar class practising our reading and writing skills.  

We have been focusing on the story ‘Charlie the Firefighter’ and have been using this story to help us with story 

sequencing. In our phonics we have been learning to recognise and say letter sounds. We have also been learning to 

trace and write the letter sounds. 
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In Butterfly class, we have been learning about the fire fighters, as our theme this term is People Who Help Us.  Fireman Sam 
gave us maths challenges with numbers and measuring time. We used a magic dice to do number counting and practice our 
number writing. We used the 1 minute timer to count how many jumps we can do before the timer finished. It was fun!. We 
have had a fun learning half term and we are proud to see our challenge list on our challenge wall.  


